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Clerks Report March 2023 
 
The plans for the Coronation are coming on well, I have met with the Village Association. I 
have submitted a bid from The National Lottery of £730 to support the event. Any volunteers 
on the day with our stall and the event as a whole would be appreciated.  
 
Preparations have begun for financial year end and we have dates agreed with John Henry 
for submissions.  
 
Both Peter and I have holiday booked over Easter but we are only both away on April 11th. 
 
I am meeting with a potential new Cllr this Friday, more info to follow. 
 
The project at the Parade is finally complete, the noticeboard is in place and looks really good 
on the ramp. 
 
Apologies for a brief report, I have had some annual leave and it has been a short time since 
we last met.  
 
 
 
Julie Hodgkiss, Clerk/RFO 
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